The Fishing Trip

A little boy woke up early in the morning. His name was John. He was tall and had black hair. Why did he wake up early? Because he was going to go fishing with his grandfather. For many years Sam Smith, the grandfather, had fished in Lake Michigan. He wanted to teach John how to fish, too. So they planned a trip to Lake Michigan to fish.

The grandfather, Sam, came to John's house in his blue pickup truck. John's mother Susan gave Sam a cup of coffee and some fried eggs. John ate toast, cereal and drank a glass of milk. After breakfast they went into the backyard to dig for worms. Worms are good bait for catching fish. Sam and John dug and picked up worms for about half an hour. They had about 50 worms to use. They would not need any more that this.

Then they got in the truck and drove to the lake. Sam had a fishing pole and so did John. They had a nice red boat to use. When they were in the boat and out in the lake, Sam helped put worms on the hooks. Then they put the worms on the hooks into the water. After 10 minutes John caught a big fish. The fish was about 1 foot long. John was very excited. Sam took a photo. After fishing for 3 hours they had caught 10 fish. They decided to go home. It was getting very hot. At home Susan cooked the fish. The meal was delicious. Sam and John were very happy about the fishing trip. They decided to go fishing again in 2 weeks.

- 1. What did John eat for breakfast?
- 2. How many worms did they dig up?
- 3. What color was Sam's truck?
- 4. What color was the boat?
- 5. When did John wake up?
- 6. What color was John's hair?
- 7. Why did John get excited?
- 8. Who cooked the fish?
- 9. How many poles did they have?
- 10. What was the weather like?
- 11. Who took a photo?
- 12. When will Sam and John go fishing again?
- 13. Was the grandfather named John?
- 14. Did they fish in a river?
- 15. What did Sam drink for breakfast?
- 16. What are worms used for?
- 17. How many fish did they catch?
- 18. Where did they get the worms from?

- 19. Did they fish for 2 hours?
- 20. What lake did they fish in?